TRANSNET

Dear Stakeholders
Oil Spill at Oil Terminal, Port of Saldanha

On Tuesday, 01 February 2022 at 14:30, TNPA, Port of Saldanha was informed that an oil leak had occurred at
the Strategic Fuel Fund (SFF) Qil Terminal from their crude oil pipeline that was being maintained. The leak
resulted in a minor spill into the bay of an estimated 400 liters.

The emergency protocols were activated and SFF has confirmed that the source of the leak has been stopped.
Pollution containment booms were deployed to contain the spill and all oil has been contained. Subsequent
clean-up and recovery of the oil is underway.

TNPA remains committed to the safety and well-being of our employees, contractors, community, and the
environment remains our priority. Be assured that we are working together with SFF to minimize any possible
impact of the incident.
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